
 

 

 

Gen-Ed Committee meeting 

04/16/21 Minutes 

 

 

Ernest called to the meeting to order at 11:06 AM. The committee then looked at approving History 2133 
Women’s History as a Gen-Ed course. Committee members discussed course content of History 2133 with 
Prof. Leslie Jones and Dean Castree, a motion was made and seconded, then the committee voted and 
approved this course as a Gen-Ed course. 

The committee moved on discussing to approve the remaining 4 proposed Gen-Ed assessment rubrics for 
Writing, HHCI, Critical Thinking, and Public Speaking as new assessment rubrics to be used for the coming Gen-
Ed assessment in June. Committee members worked on the verbiage of all 4 rubrics, then motions were made, 
seconded, and all 4 rubrics were approved by the committee. 

Ernest then mentioned of the up-coming meeting with Dr. Bridges to discuss how Gen-Ed assessment teams 
will be formed this year. He also asked the deans present at the meeting to remind their faculty to turn in Gen-
Ed artifacts before going on their summer break. 

The meeting adjourned at 12:14 PM. 


